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REMINDER - UNIVERSITY OMBUDS OFFICE GRAND 
OPENING

   

      You are cordially invited to attend   
  

   The Open House    
of the   

  
          University Ombuds Office   

      at it’s new location   
      W0505 Melville Library   

Thursday, February 27, 2003   
  4:00  –  6:00 p.m.   

         RSVP by February 24, 2003   
to   

           Maureen Brower 2-9200 or mbrower@notes.cc.sunysb.edu   
  

  
  
  

*************************************************
Christine Quinn
Administrative Assistant to the
Assistant V.P. for Presidential Initiatives
and Deputy to the President
310 Administration Building
Z=0701
(631) 632-6270
(631) 632-6621 FAX




